
 
 

Announcement  
Faculty of Graduate Studies, Mahidol University  

-------------------------------- 
 
 
Title:  The Results of the Selection Process for a Temporary Employee Working  

in the Language Specialist Position (foreigner) 
 

 

 Regarding the selection process that was held on June   9th, 2023 for two 
temporary employee to work in the position of Language Specialist ( foreigner)  at 
the Language Center, the Faculty of Graduate Studies would like to announce the 
results of the selection as follows: 
 

No one passed. 
 
 
 
 
Announced on               June  2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Assoc. Prof. Dr. Prapimpun Wongchitrat  
Deputy Dean for Administrations and Systems Development, 
Mahidol University 

Mahidol University 
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